
 

 

 

 

To:  All Prospective Bidders 

From: Pam Radford  
  Purchasing Agent 
 
Subject: 17-IFB- 0002   Ambulance and Equipment 
  Addenda Number One 
Date:  February 2, 2017 
 
 

1. Due to the specs being proprietary to AEV, will Johnston County 
be open to comparable substitutes as no other manufacturer can 
build an AEV ambulance? 
 
The specifications issued by Johnston County are not proprietary 
and are public records under the North Carolina Public Records 
Act.  Any reference to brand names in the specifications is made 
to aid the Vendor and indicate more clearly the quality desired and 
is not mentioned to limit or restrict the bidding to any particular 
brand.  Alternate bidder solutions may be considered by the 
agency if the bidder can show the agency that the alternate 
solution is, in quality and quantity, equal to or better than the 
specified item. 
 


